
TO:  Cannon Falls City Council 

FROM: Neil Jensen, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR PETER BODETTE, OWNER OF 

SUBWAY 

DATE: January 18, 2022 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

A Planning Commission meeting was held Monday, January 10, 2022, for a public hearing to 

consider a request by Peter Bodette, owner of Subway for a Conditional Use Permit.  This lot is 

zoned B-2 Highway Business District. 

 

Project Details: 

 

The proposed Conditional Use Permit would allow for construction of a drive-through addition  

to Subway, PID #52.719.5200, which would be an added convenience for their patrons. 

 

The following exhibits are enclosed to further describe the proposal: 

 

1. GIS overhead depiction of lot 

2. Copy of Development Application 

3. Subway site plan 

4. Subway preliminary architectural plans 

5. B-2 Conditional Use Ordinance for accessory drive-through facilities  

6. Email from City Engineer, Bill Angerman, WHKS 

 

Staff recommends approval of the application. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

City Council is being asked to adopt Resolution 2611 for a Conditional Use Permit of PID 

#52.719.5200.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2611 

 

CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR PETER BODETTE, OWNER OF  

SUBWAY AT 410 HICKORY DRIVE 

 

 WHEREAS, Peter Bodette, owner of Subway has made application for a Conditional Use 

Permit to allow construction of a drive through addition to Subway at 410 Hickory Drive, (PID 

#52.719.5200), as regulated by the Zoning Ordinance, and 

 

 WHEREAS, the Planning Commission conducted a hearing on January 10, 2022 to 

accept testimony to the application, and 

 

 WHEREAS, the Planning Commission finds the granting of the Conditional Use Permit 

is reasonable and in harmony with the general purposes and intent of the Zoning Ordinance, and 

in conformance with the City of Cannon Falls Comprehensive Plan. 

 

 WHEREAS, The Cannon Falls Planning Commission hereby recommends to the Cannon 

Falls City Council that the application for a Conditional Use Permit be approved. 

 

 NOW THEREFORE, LET IT BE RESOLVED BY THE CITY OF CANNON 

FALLS, GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA, that based on the findings of the Planning 

Commission which are hereby adopted by the City council that the Conditional Use Permit be 

approved subject to compliance with all applicable requirements of the City of Cannon Falls 

Zoning Chapter 152 and the State of Minnesota Building Code Requirements. 

 

ADOPTED by the City Council of Cannon Falls this 18th day of January, 2022. 

 

 

        CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

        ______________________________ 

        John O. Althoff, Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST:  ______________________________ 

                   Neil L. Jensen, City Administrator 

 






















